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June 22, 2012 

PARTIES OF RECORD: 

RE: Case No. 2012-00154 
FILING OF OWEN ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. TO IMPLEMENT A TIME 
OF DAY TARIFF FOR ITS SMART HOME PILOT PROGRAM 

Enclosed please find a memorandum that has been filed in the record of the above- 
referenced case. Any comments regarding this memorandum's content should be 
submitted to the Commission within five days of receipt of this letter. Questions 
regarding this memorandum should be directed to Daryl Newby as (502) 564-3940, 
extension 253. 
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INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

KENTUC KY P U B LIC S ERVl C E COMMISSION 

Main Case File - Case No. 2012-00154 

FROM: Daryl Newby, Team Leader 

DATE: June 21,2012 

SUBJECT: Informal Conference, June 19, 2012 

Pursuant to Staff notice, a telephonic informal conference (X”) was held on 
June 19, 2012. A copy of the conference attendance list is attached. The conference 
was scheduled for the purpose of discussing issues relating to Owen’s Smart Home 
Pilot program and related tariff. 

The conference began with a discussion of the potential for program participants 
to lower their bills without changing their consumption patterns and the magnitude of 
possible revenue losses that could result from the program. Further discussions were 
had relating to the necessary technical requirements for participation in the program and 
the responsibility for installation of hardware and software required for the program. On 
June 22, 2012 Owen responded to Staff’s questions by letter. 

Owen confirmed its desire for approval of the Smart Home Pilot by the end of 
June 2012, and its hope to have approval in time for its annual meeting on June 29, 
2012. 

The IC was then adjourned. 
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